

PERMIT 4

BBN2H' CO U.S. POSTAGE PAID **NON-PROFIT**



August is "Make a Will" month. For more information, call us!



















Care for the broken hearted...

A Word from Our Executive Director



My third anniversary with ACPRC was July 18th. As I reflect on the past three years, we have grown so much. New center locations, new staff, new donors, and new volunteers. God has blessed us with unbelievable opportunities to serve our clients, communities and each other. In Romans 12:9–13 His word says to, "Let love be without hypocrisy. Abhor what is evil. Cling to what is good. Be kindly affectionate to one another with brotherly love, in honor giving preference to one another; not lagging in diligence, fervent in spirit, serving the Lord; rejoicing in HOPE, patient in tribulation, continuing steadfastly in prayer; distributing to the needs of the saints, given to hospitality."

That is what we do. We don't judge. We don't discriminate. We care for those with broken hearts and broken lives. We rejoice with those who see the future and embrace it. But even when you embrace the future, trials exist. We provide in ways others can't. We are here to serve and while serving, be the hands and feet of Jesus! We bring hope! When people are weighed down, they can start to forget that people care. That God is near. That He listens. He doesn't turn away from broken hearts. He provides a way where there is no way. He often uses us to provide the way!

We can be weighed down. We can be brokenhearted for our clients! Many of them don't know the Lord. They know of Him, but they don't know Him. Without Jesus, they are seriously making the most important decision in their lives...the choice between life and death. We take our ministry and the work the Lord has charged us with very seriously. Lives and souls are at stake!

It seems like we are seeing more abortion-minded clients than ever before. They come to us with no hope and what we give to them is hope. Every morning our staff and volunteers put on the armor of God and prepare to love those who come to us unconditionally. They prepare to face the broken hearted. Prayer is our greatest defense. Prayer is our greatest weapon! Will you join us and pray? Pray for the broken hearted. Pray for our staff and volunteers, pray for our clients, pray for the families we touch, the babies saved and pray we can bring the HOPE that they need!

TRuta Toisalle

(970-842-4324

PO Box 304 Brush, CO 80723

BRUSH

308 Clayton St. M-F, 9 am- 4 pm

Roberta Bigalk, Director

Missy Schmidt, Admin. Asst.

Loraine Speicher, Nurse Mgr.

Leslie Chamberlin, Site Dir.

HOLYOKE
111 W. Emerson St.

Barbara Holtzman, Site Director Marie Tamasy, Asst. Director Cari-Jo Oestman, Asst. Director

STERLING

126 N. 2nd St. M-F, 11 am -2 pm 970-466-4378

Jill Steimer, Site Director Jenn Roberts, Asst. Director

WRAY 305 W. 2nd St. M 3-5 pm 970-380-3737

Amanda Shay, Yuma County Dir

YUMA 529 N. Albany St. Quintech #1250 M 3-5 pm 970-842-4324







neco-cpc.org



To date we have raised over \$45,300.00, an increase over last year! As money continues to pour in we want to say THANK YOU to members of the 67 local churches for **bottling up HOPE** in support of us! If you still have bottles, you can drop them off at any of our centers or call us. We'd be happy to send a volunteer to pick them up. Our fall newsletter will list our participating entities.

welcome

We welcome Pastor Mike Brown to our ACPRC Board of Directors. Mike and his wife, Amanda, of 32 years have been in Holyoke since 2018. They originally hail from the parts of Texas, Kansas, and Oklahoma that look just like Holyoke, so they're right at home. Mike and Amanda both serve at the First Christian Church in Holyoke. They have

three daughters and even a few grandchildren. Prior to the ministry at FCC, Mike's professional background has been in electronic physical security. He's been a grateful follower of Jesus since 1992 and would love to tell you how his life has been transformed through Christ and for Christ.

making a difference to date

220

80/45





Our First Annual Walk With Purpose is Sunday, September 21, from 3 pm - 5 pm. Check in begins at 3:00 pm with the walk beginning at 3:30 pm. It's kids raising money for kids as a famiy focused event! We have 8 locations to choose from! Through our schools, youth groups, homeschool groups, families, students of all ages and those with a heart for helping people in need walk for an hour to raise money for babies in their communities. Every participant gets a gift regardless of what is raised; however, \$100 raised gets you a gift, t-shirt and 10% of what is raised as an Amazon gift card. Those raising \$500 or more get all of the above plus a hoodie! Walk with your friends & family, push your baby in a stroller, make it a prayer walk or just do it for pure fun!



SUNDAY **SEPTEMBER 21. 2025**



Brush Expansion



Yuma Co. Fair



Ellie Beal, Bookkeeper

Jeremy Weathers, Videos Glenn Wilder, IT

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Clint Johnson, President Pastor Paul Speicher, Vice President Teresa Munday, Treasurer Paula Crook, Secretary

Barry Richardson

Andrew Smith

Debbie Eurich Mike Brown

Dr. Julia Trevino-Emerson

STAFF Roberta Bigalk, Executive Dir

Missy Schmidt, Admin. Asst.

Leslie Ćhamberlin, Brush Director

Loraine Speicher, Nurse Manager Jill Steimer, Sterling Director

Jenn Roberts, Asst. Sterling Dir.

MEDICAL

Dr. Julia Trevino-Emerson, Medical Director Loraine Speicher, BSN, Nurse Mgr Heather Hasenauer, RN Kelsey Hendrix, Sonographer Jeni Larsen, Sonographer

OUR MISSION

The mission of A Caring Pregnancy Resource Center of Northeast Colorado is to provide information resources, and support to individuals facing pregnancy in Northeast Colorado.

AFFILIATIONS

ACPRC is a 501(c)3 faith-based nonprofit organization since 1999, registered in the State of Colorado. We receive training and certification from CareNet, Heartbeat nternational, National Institute of Family Life Advocates, and The Center for Relationship Education





Community Outreach

























